Committee of Adjustment

From: Doug Todd

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 4:44 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 60 Ontario St

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
FORWARD THINKING..!!!

| typically don’t take time to voice my opinion on articles that | read....

This morning | stumbled across an article in Guelph Today in regards to the property at 60 Ontario St.

| have always admired Guelph.

“FORWARD THINKING” is precisely what brought me to become a permanent resident of this city.

| want to take a moment to thank whoever is offering to repurpose this rundown building and give these long needed
services to the community.

| want to thank Guelph in advance for its “FORWARD THINKING”
This zone change has my support 100%

Doug Todd





